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23rd July 2013  

 

National Library of Medicine 

Building 38A - Room 4N-419 

8600 Rockville Pike 

Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to express my support for inclusion of the Journal of Women’s Health Care in 

the PubMed indexing programme. The Journal has an experienced and able Editorial Board 

and strives to ensure rigour in its review processes.  

 

It is publishing papers of increasing quality and is worthy of inclusion in the list of 

international publications serving the women’s health arena 

 
Your sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jeffrey A Keelan BSc (Hons), MSc, PhD, MRSNZ 
Professor and Principal Research Fellow 
Director, Women’s and Infant’s Health Research Laboratories 
School of Women's and Infant's Health 
University of Western Australia 
King Edward Memorial Hospital 
374 Bagot Rd, Subiaco, Perth 
WA 6008 AUSTRALIA 
Tel: +61-8-9340-1880 
Fax: +61-8-9381-3031 
Mobile: 0466 356 598 
 

 


